VActel

May 5, 2005

PCN Number: 0507

PCN Change Level: Major

Subject: Changes to lead free nomenclature

Dear Purchasing,

This notice is to inform you that Actel will be changing its nomenclature on the lead-free packaging.
Currently, the designator is an X79 suffix. The lead-free designator will change to a G, which will
be added after the package designator. For example the part number will be A40MX04-PLG44.

Actel may begin shipping units with the above-mentioned changes 90 days after the date of the
letter. After 90 days, Actel may ship the product either marked as described above or with the X79

mark.

If there are any questions please contact Actel's Corporate Applications Engineering at
tech@actel.com.

Regards,

Actel Corporation

Actel Corporation
2061 Stierlin Court, Mountain View, CA 94043
Phone: 650.318.4200 Fax 650.318.4600
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